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Dear U.S. Department of Labor, 
 
I am a recent retiree living on social security, a pension and my 
investments.  The idea that any financial advisor is anything but a 
fiduciary is outlandish. 
I don't understand how Wall Street would expect any customer, once he 
or she understood the terminology, to feel differently. 
The recent Labor Department rule simply codifies what most retail 
investors thought was already the case.  Please do not vote to weaken 
that rule.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jonathan Dean 
 


